
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Robert, Janette, Justus, Lincoln, Samara & Tatiana Rudd:  Impact        

Ministries, OLDS 

Email:  robert.rudd@nucleus.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 for God to open the hearts of the kids they are teaching at Olds Koinonia 

Christian School, Awana and Children’s Church to accept His truth and trust 

in Jesus. 

 for the Holy Spirit’s guidance and direction for ICM Strategy Meetings in       

December.  

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Andy Wipf   

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, 

Harry & Verna Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen            

to the sermon on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Stony Plain Baptist Church—Stony Plain, AB   

Senior Pastor:  Roc-Allan Weigl (Laura) 

 

 

 

 

John Cassidy, Hope Community Church, 

Antelope, California.  

Hope Community Church launched in March of 

this year. Since then, they have baptized fifteen 

people, and there are currently ten mid-week 

community groups, including one being co-led by 

a man who was among the recently baptized. Hope Community desires to     

partner with a local elementary school, so pray that God would open doors for 

healthy relationships to form and grow. Pray for their developing leaders, as well 

as for the Cassidy family: John, Sarah, Mason, and Cameron. If you would like to 

find out more about Hope Community Church, visit www.hopeantelope.com. 

Our church has subscribed to 
RIGHT NOW 

MEDIA for 
another year.  
Just scan this 

QR code and it 
will take you to 

their site. 

November 10, 2019 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  403-556-2821  Fax:  403-556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   

Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   

Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 
Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           
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Finding Answers 

“When Faith Doesn’t Move Mountains” 

Matthew 17:20  

- Pastor James Rosenberger                       

 

http://www.hopeantelope.com


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available… Enjoy! 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………...REMEMBRANCE DAY & Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday…………Pastor James is away Nov.12th-19th 

                       ………...6:30-8pm, Awana Fair (ages 3-Gr.6)  

 Wednesday…...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time     

                             …...2pm, Hospital Tea 

                            …….7:30pm, Adult Bible Study at the church.   

 Thursday………..1:30pm, Adult Bible Study at Smith’s in Olds 

                        ………...5pm, ReNew at Trochu—please meet at the church if you want to go 

 Friday…………….7pm, Youth Event 

 Saturday ……….Church Cleaning:  D Nisbet  

 Sunday…………..10:00am Sunday School, 11:00am Family Worship        

                                    Greeters:  W&H Smith     Coffee:  M Unger    

                                    LKT:  N Wearmouth, R Rudd    Nursery:  J Unger  

                        

 

 Nov.18-24th:  Return Samaritan Purse Shoe Boxes to the church 

 Nov.23rd, 2-5:00pm, LAST MINUTE CHRISTMAS!  at the church (Youth fundraiser) 

 Saturday, Nov.30th:  9am, Men’s Breakfast at the church 

 Wednesday, Dec.4th:  1-3:30pm, Samaritan’s Purse Shoebox Packing Day in Calgary 

 

Worship in Song:  Keith Flinn 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Children’s Choir 

Little Kid’s Time (ages 4—Gr.4) 

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

Our greeters today are Kevin and Rhonda Schmidt. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs 

in KidZone(Rm3) - Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church 

family dealing with health concerns—Helen Dyck, 

Jake & Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Hilde Unger, 

Andy Wipf 

 Pray for continued strength and healing for Andy 

Wipf. 

 Pray that Joyce Coates’ nephew Robert, who is still 

in hospital recovering from a brain bleed, will feel 

encouraged and heal.  He has begun therapy and 

physio. 

 We are so thankful for the freedoms we experience 

in our country because of the sacrifices made by 

those who fought in the world wars.                        

Let us never forget. 

Family of the Week:  Reg, Cindy & Parker Krause 

Children & Family Ministries... Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth Group... 

 Nov.15th:  Camp Caroline Retreat 
Nov.23rd, 2-5:00pm, LAST MINUTE CHRISTMAS! 

If you would like to set up a booth & help sup-

port the Youth Group, please contact Kim Flinn 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

 please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it on 
the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

We’re looking 

for someone to 

change the 

CHURCH 

SIGN.  If  you 

can help, please contact 

Pastor James. 

Thanks to Martien Huyzer 

for faithfully changing up the 

sign these past years. 

 Wednesday, 
Nov.13th:  2pm, 
Hospital Tea—
contact Venda 
Weiss if you can 
help 

 

Dec.4th, 1-3:30pm,  
Samaritan’s Purse Shoe 

Box Packing Day.       
Sign up sheet is on the     
bulletin board by the 

coffee station._______ 

Be sure to pack your 
SAMARITAN PURSE 

SHOEBOXES!  Boxes 
are available at the back 

table and National   
Collection Week is 

Nov.18-24th. 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

 The Awana Fair will be held Tuesday of this 

week because of the bad weather last week.  

Thank you to everyone who donated treats for the 

fair! 

 THANK YOU to Trudy Ballard & Anjoli Rice for 

leading the Children’s Choir today. 

CONGRATS to 

grandparents, 

Al & Nina 

Wearmouth!  

Josh & Julie Kary had a 

baby boy,  

Carson Joshua, on 

Oct.20th, weighing 7lbs 1oz 


